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Wednesday 2nd June 
2021 
Raapa 2 Paenga-whawha 

Dear Parents/Whanau,  
Community Consultation: Covid-19 Alert 
Level. 1  
We are still beating Covid 
but we still need to be 
vigilant and if you are sick 
with flu like symptoms 
stay at home and get 
yourself checked. June marks the start of 
winter and we enter the cold and flu season. 
So let’s keep up our handwashing and safe 
hygiene practices and we can protect 
ourselves from all viruses. 
 
Himalayan Trust- Appeal for Nepal 
Thanks to your generosity the Collegiate 
has raised $1170.90 to help the Sherpas 
and Nepalese people who have been struck 
hard by Covid. It all helps a community that 
is doing it tough. Ka pai! 
 
Trees for Survival 
As part of a Collegiate wide environmental 
and conservation focus Ms Tafea lead a 
group of students from the Junior School 
along with students from the Middle and 
Senior Schools  to replant the banks of the 

Otara creek. Its efforts like this from the 
Collegiate that helps restore our 
environment. Well done to our eco teams. 
Ka mau te wehi! ( fantastic)  
 
Winter Sports: League  
On Tuesday 15th 
June at Ngati 
Otara Park our 
teams go into 
action again in 
their zone 
competition. We are taking our league 
practices to another level this year and we 
will be holding after School practices. 
Permission forms have been sent home to 
those involved. (Netball is being held later in 

the season) 
 
Middle Syndicate: Maui 
As part of our Maori/drama focus our Middle 
Syndicate (Rms: 1,4,6,11,20) will be going 

to see Maui at the ASB Waterfront Theatre 
this Friday. Sounds like a fantastic 
experience for our tamariki. A  letter with full 
details has been sent home to those 

involved. 

 
Samoan Independence  
This Friday we will celebrate Samaon 
Independence Day with a parade starting 

from the Junior School netball 
courts at 9.30am moving to the 
main flagpole as we Salute the 
Flag. We will hold a cultural 
assembly after the flag raising 
service at 10am in the main 

hall. Sounds like a lot of fun. I hope you can 
join us. Fa’afetai.  
 
Queen’s Birthday Weekend 
Next Monday 7th June is Queen’s 
birthday and is a public holiday. School 
will recommence on Tuesday 8th June at 
8.45am. I hope you enjoy the long weekend 
with your child.    
 
Junior Award 
The hardest working pupils this week are: 
Terrance Togatuki R13 for settling in well and 
improving in all areas and Christina Laupepa Tasi 
R13 for being a star in Reading and Writing.  

 
Yours truly,  
John Shearer 
Principal 
Return Slip (Return this slip and go in the draw for a book 
prize!)  
I have received the newsletter & I have read it. 

 
Signed………….…..   

 

 


